From: Ziehe, Fred

Sent: Friday, June 17, 2016 2:50 PM

To: Mike Castro; Lorri Coody; Kevin Hagerich

Subject: RFQ draft_changes/additions from flood group
Attachments: RFQdraft_with comments from flood group_Ziehe.pdf
Importance: High

To all:

Attached for your information and review is a copy of the flood mitigation RFQ draft, showing the “mark-ups” by our
flood group, “Residents Working to Improve Jersey Village”. As indicated, our recommended changes/additions are
highlighted in pink and our questions/comments to ourselves or to the reader of the draft are highlighted in green.

We wanted to provide this information to you prior to the Council meeting on Monday, June 17. | have emailed this

same information to the City Council members and will also hand out paper copies of this to you all on Monday at the
meeting. | would be happy to discuss these items with you at any time.

While it might first appear there are quite a few changes/additions, they are generally to add more specificity to the
process to insure the engineering report results in providing the most complete flood mitigation study as possible. We
appreciate that the items from our “12 points” were largely incorporated into the original draft.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of these changes.

Best regards

Fred W. Ziehe

Cell: 713.870-4162
8409 Hawaii Ln
Jersey Village, Tx 77040

Pursuant to Texas Board of Professional Engineering statutes, any information contained herein represents
PRELIMINARY work-in-progress unless otherwise noted.









































